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28 January 2025 

Mr David Reed 
Planning Inspector 
c/o Mrs Annette Feeney 
North Norfolk Local Plan Examination Programme Officer 
Sent via email 

Dear Mr Reed, 

North Norfolk Local Plan Examination: Submission of Further Consultation Representations 
& Further Proposed Main Modifications 

Further to your letter dated 6th December 2024 (examination library document EH006 (i)), the 
Council has now completed the ‘Further Consultation’ on proposed changes to the submitted 
North Norfolk Local Plan. The consultation closed on Thursday 19th December 2024. The 
Council received 492 comments from 325 individuals or organisations. 

Having had regard to the representations submitted, and in line with the Council’s resolution 
of delegation to myself as Acting Planning Policy Manager by the Council’s Cabinet in 
consultation and support from the Council’s Planning & Enforcement Portfolio holder I am 
pleased to submit the Council’s proposed modifications schedule in order to address the main 
soundness issues raised for your consideration as part of the ongoing North Norfolk Local Plan 
Examination. 

This submission is comprised of two documents: 

1. Schedule of (Further Consultation) Representations (in document order)
2. Schedule of Proposed (Further Consultation) Main Modifications

A document detailing the main modifications which the Council proposes to make to
the Plan at this time as a result of the Further Consultation held in November -
December 2024.

It is our intention to consolidate into a single document the proposed modifications relating 
to the Regulation 19 stage (as provided to you on 15th April 2024) and those related to this 
Further Consultation stage, and to provide this to you in due course. 

We continue to work proactively to ensure that progress remains on track. We look forward 
to receiving further details around the timescales and matters for any resumed hearing(s) that 
you might propose to hold. 
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In response to your latest letter (examination library document EH006 (j)), a revised schedule 
of housing sites and projected delivery rates and the associated housing trajectory to cover 
the revised plan period (which is consistent with the conclusions in the post hearings letters 
and further consultation material) will be provided for the resumed hearings.  

 
Yours sincerely  

Iain Withington 
Acting Planning Policy Manager 
iain.withington@north-norfolk.gov.uk | 01263 516034  
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